
Year One Newsletter   
Follow Year One on twitter @MrHunt1206 

 

 

Welcome to Year One! We hope you had a wonderful Summer. We are really looking forward to meeting new 

faces, parents and taking part in many exciting activities.  

 

We are starting our term with a whole school Big Adventure, where pupils and staff will complete science activ-

ities alongside Dragons Den investment winners, Sublime Science.   

Our challenge outcome this term is to hold a Science fair to share our Big Science Adventure.  

 

At the fair, pupils will be sharing a science experiment based on our topic (everyday materials), showcasing art-

work based on scientist professor Brian Cox and contributing to a science café by making a Heston Blumenthal 

style delight.  

 

This year, on a Wednesday morning and Thursday afternoon Mrs Micklewright will be working with the 

class and Mrs Lea will be the teaching assistant working with your children everyday.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to come and speak to us. 

The Big Adventure 
 

This term in NICER, we will be looking at different 

types of maps and will be visiting forest school to 

see if we can follow a map linked to our class text; 

Where The Wild Things Are.  

 

We also will be looking into professor Brian 

Cox and we will create a pieces of work dedi-

cated to him. 

        P.E. 
 

This term, in P.E we will be doing gymnastics. 

 

Please ensure your child  

has a NAMED P.E kit in school throughout the 

whole term. 

 

For PE, children need to have black pumps, black 

shorts and a white t-shirt. 

 

If your child wears  

earrings, please make sure they are not wearing 

them on Thursdays and Fridays.   

Homework 
 

Homework is linked to our NICER  

challenge and is due in on 20th October. 

 

Every week your child will receive a set 

of spellings.  They will be given out on 

Wednesdays, please practise these with 

them as they will have a spelling test in 

school the following Monday. 

 

  

Please read with your child, every day 

for at least 5 minutes. 

Dates for your Diary 

 
Tuesday 12th September:  Big Adventure 

 

Wednesday 13th September:  3:30 pm meet new teacher 

 

Friday 22nd September: Celebration Assembly 

 

Wednesday 18th October: Big Adventure Science Fair 

 

Friday 20th October:  NICER homework due and End of term  

 

Autumn Term Autumn Term 


